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Please join us in celebrating the life of Dr. Richard L. Bell.  The family is honoring 
his wishes by scattering his ashes at sea and then celebrating his life at Santa 
Monica Windjammers Yacht Club in Marina del Rey, California  

Sunday, November 3 
10:30 a.m. Arrive at Yacht Club to board boats 

1:00 p.m.  Celebration of Life back at Yacht Club 
 

Santa Monica Windjammers Yacht Club 
13589 Mindanao Way 

Marina del Rey, CA 90292 
(310) 827-7692 

 

In order to plan for enough boats to accommodate everyone who would like to participate in the ceremony at 
sea, if you are planning to attend we would appreciate your sending an email to: doriandbob@aol.com (Debbie 
Thomson’s sister) or calling 541-840-2122 

If you are planning to board a boat, please wear non-skid shoes. 

A Celebration of Life 

People loved to see him come, and 
they were sad to see him go… 
   Jimmy Buffett 
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